



ST CHAD'S PATCHWAY CE VC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Jenkins

Tel: 01454 866523

E-Mail: <u>admin@stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk</u>
Website: <u>http://www.stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk/</u>

Twitter: @StChadsPrimSch

Cranham Drive Patchway South Glos BS34 6AQ

Tuesday 31st January

Book at Bedtime & World Book Day

Book at Bedtime: Wednesday 1st March World Book Day: Friday 3rd March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have two exciting, book-related events coming up next half term!

Book at Bedtime

We will be running our Book at Bedtime event again this year. It will be on **Wednesday 1**st **March from 3.30 – 4.15pm.**

Children can come into school on this day wearing their pyjamas. After school we will mix into house team groups to snuggle down and hear some stories, whilst having a drink of chocolate milk and a biscuit.

For collection at 4.15pm, please could you collect your child from the green gates if in KS2, the office if in Reception and outside their external classroom door (usual pick up area) if in Y1/2.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £1 per child to attend this event. The money we raise will go towards sourcing some different play equipment for us to use at break and lunchtimes.

You can sign up and pay for Book at Bedtime via ParentPay. Please do this by 4pm on Wednesday 22nd February to enable us to plan for refreshments and meet our safeguarding policy.

World Book Day

We will be celebrating World Book Day on **Friday 3rd March**. As usual, World Book Day will be a non-uniform day and we would like the children to come in dressed as their favourite book character. Of course, if your child does not want to dress up that is absolutely fine. We would like to encourage the children to be creative with their dress up ideas – it does not need to be a shop bought outfit, what could you make and create using things around the home? These are often the most exciting World Book Day outfits we see!

On the day, we will be doing lots of different creative activities linked to a range of stories. The children will be moving between classrooms to explore each activity in mixed age house teams.



















This year, we will not be asking for any donation to join in with World Book Day. We are conscious of the cost of living crisis and do not want to make too many donation requests on our families for school events.

World Book Day and Book at Bedtime are always events that are hugely enjoyed by both children and staff at St. Chad's School and we are looking forward to sharing them with you again this year!

Many thanks,



Mrs Ives Key Stage One Leader / English Leader













